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Tesco has submitted plans to Herefordshire Council for its proposed hypermarket build off
Leadon Way.

  

Rumours flying around Ledbury that Tesco had changed its mind about its proposal were
rejected by Tesco press officer Sophie Akokhia, who told the Ledbury Portal there was 'no truth
whatsoever' in these rumours.

  

If you want to write a letter regarding the Tesco planning application send to:

  

Planning Services

  

Andrew Ashcroft

  

PO Box 230

  

Blueschool House

  

Blueschool Street

  

Hereford

  

HR1 2ZB
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